
 1

Golf Club Reopens on Friday, 28thAugust 2020! 

 

 

Dear Members, 

 
We are pleased to announce the reopening of the golf course and practice 
facilities on Friday, 28th August 2020. 
 
Following the guidelines provided by the government, a number of temporary measures will 
be in place to ensure a smooth and safe reopening.  
 
During the initial stage, temporary modifications will be applied to our current tee time 
booking procedures; temperature checks and a series of other precautionary measures will 
be in place to protect your health. The details and procedures are as follows: 
 
BOOKING PROCEDURE AND RESTRICTIONS  

 The course will be opened for Member only play from Friday, 28th August to 
Sunday, 30th August 2020. 

 Member Guest play will resume on Monday, 31st August 2020 with our One 
Member One Guest policy.  Guest play will only be allowed in the morning session 
until further notice. Non-members are only allowed to play once in one calendar 
month.  

 Unaccompanied Guests will not be permitted to use the facilities until further 
notice 

 Early Bird play will resume on Monday, 31st August 2020 (6:30-7:15am) 
 The Waiting list and ballot system are temporarily suspended until further notice.   
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BOOKING DETAILS 
 Tee times on Friday, 28th August, Monday, 31st August and Tuesday, 1st 

September 2020 
Tee times will be available for booking on Thursday, 27th August 2020 from 2pm.  
Remark: Tee times on Friday, 28th August 2020 will be opened for Members only. 
 

 Tee Times on Saturday, 29th August 2020 
Morning session (7:30-9:30am) will be available for booking on Friday, 28th 
August 2020 between 10:00am and 10:15am; afternoon session (11:50am- 1:50pm) 
will be available for booking on Friday, 28th August between 11:00am and 11:15am. 

 
 Tee Times on Sunday, 30th August 2020 

Morning session (7:30-9:30am) will be available for booking on Friday, 28th 
August 2020 between 12:00pm and 12:15pm; afternoon session (11:50am- 1:50pm) 
will be available for booking on Friday, 28th August 2020 between 1:00pm and 
1:15pm. 

 
 Tee Times on Wednesday, 2nd September – Friday, 4th September 2020 

Tee times will be available for booking on Saturday, 29th August 2020 from 
10:00am. 

The tee time bookings will resume normal starting from Monday, 31st August 2020 
following the normal booking procedures as outlined in Member’s Handbook. 
 
OTHER FACILITIES and SERVICES 

 The practice range, short game area, practice putting greens, and tennis courts 
will reopen on Friday, 28th August 2020.  
 

 The swimming pool and mahjong rooms will remain closed until further notice. 
 

 Food & Beverage outlets will resume operations on Friday, 28th August 2020. As 
per government guidelines, only a maximum of TWO DINERS per table will be 
allowed at all outlets. 

 
 On course drinking stations will remain open (please follow the hygiene guidelines 

posted) 
 

 The male & female changing rooms will remain open but showering facilities will 
be temporarily closed until further notice.  

 
CLUB REOPEN OFFER 

 The validity of the complimentary green fee and golf cart vouchers offered to 
Members during first Club closure will be extended to 31st December 2020.  
 

 GOOD NEWS! Another round of special offers will be provided to Members. Stay 
tuned for the announcement on 1st September 2020. 
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COURSE RENOVATION  
 The Jade course renovation schedule will be brought forward. Upon the reopening 

of the Club, Jade course will be shut down for renovation preparation.  
 
OTHER PREVENTIVE & PRECAUTIONARY INITIATIVES 
Members are advised that the following measures are in place to mitigate risks: 

 Anyone entering the Clubhouse will be required to go through temperature 
screening. Guests will be asked to fill out their personal details in the Guest 
Registration Log Book. 

 Face masks must be worn on the shuttle bus and inside the Clubhouse at all times. 
We urge Members and Guests to maintain this practice outdoors before entering the 
golf course. 

 We strongly recommend everyone to maintain a minimum social distance of 1.5 
meters on course and in the Clubhouse. 

 The in-house ventilation system has been enhanced to improve air flow.  

The Club has adopted a high level of cleaning and disinfection procedures. All areas within 
the Club premises are sanitised regularly and are safe to use.  

We look forward to seeing you soon! 

 
 
Club Management 
26th August 2020  


